Memo

To:
All Making Music Employees

From:
Caleb Jacobson

Date:
<Current Date>

Re:
Upcoming renovations

As you may have heard, Making Music will be undergoing renovations over the summer. We plan to add a small annex to the store and we will locate all of our teaching/practice rooms in this annex. We will have space for a total of 20 practice rooms. We also plan to remodel and update the retail store at the same time. At present, we are teaching at inconvenient times as well as using the retail store when it is closed, due to a lack of space.

Over the past three years, due to the growing reputation of our wonderful teaching staff, we have had a 194% increase in the number of lessons we teach, as well as a waiting list that has grown to over 37 people. See the following charts.

Once the renovations are finished, we will be hiring additional music instructors and staff for the retail store. 

